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THE PRIME MINISTER 16 June 2022
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1 was sorry to receive your letter ofresignation yesterday. I want to thank you for
your service. When we spoke on Monday, you said that you were content to
remain until the end of the year. So your letter came as a surprise.

You say that you were put in an impossible position regarding my seeking your
advice on potential future decisions related to the Trade Remedies Authority. My
intention was to seek your advice on the national interest in protecting a crucial
industry, which is protected in other European countries and would suffer
‘material harmif we do not continue to apply such tariffs. This has in the past had
cross party support. It would be in line with our domestic law but might be seen
to conflict with our obligations under the WTO. In seeking your advice before
any decision was taken, I was looking to ensure that we acted properly with due
regard to the Ministerial code.

You have carried out your duties admirably under very difficult circumstances.
‘We have discussed the burdens placed on you by this increasingly public role,
and the pressures that would be felt by anyone in your position. On behalfofthe
Government, I would like to renew my thanks for all your work.
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The Right Honourable The Lord Christopher Geidt GCB GCVO OBE QSO


